
From: benjamin hulburt <bwh3226@gmail.com> 
To: sensiblesolution@yahoo.com 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2007 1:14:27 PM 
Subject: Sensible Plan 

To Mr. Paterno and other contributors: 
 
David, I would like to congratulate you and the other contributors to 
the new school project and express my complete support for your plan. 
As a father of two and local business owner, I appreciate all of your 
hard work to help make this a better community at a cost we can all 
afford.  Thanks for all the hard work, and keep fighting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Benjamin W. Hulburt 


